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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 21st May, 2007

Question No 26
Question: Cllr C. Jones
“To ask the Manager if he has received many reports of anti-social behaviour occurring in the Bohernabreena reservoir parks and will he make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
The Water Maintenance Section of the Council has received no reports of anti-social behaviour in the Bohernabreena Reservoir area.  The Reservoir is owned and operated by Dublin City Council and this Council has no role in the operation or maintenance of the plant or its environs. Any reports of anti social behaviour received by this Council will be forwarded to Dublin City Council for investigation.
